
NOTICE 
S IS to notity that Department of Nutrition in collaboration with Science CuD is 

5Og to arrange 'Nutri-Clinic: Nutritional Health Check up' for the purpose O 

Oet Counseling post Nutritional status assessment sessionror tne 

eaching, Non teaching staffs & students of our College on weekly basis tor 

upcoming few weeks (every Monday & Thursday) from 20 February 204 
Timing is 10.30am to 1.30pm. 

All the above mentioned stakeholders who are interested are requested o 

confirm their name(s) to any of the faculty or non teaching staff of dept. of 

Nutrition by 07/02/2023. Spontaneous participations are highly appreciaoie 
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